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The vast majority of gun crimes are not committed by law-abiding gun owners so I fail 

to see how this bill will, in any way, reduce gun violence in Oregon. As a registered 

Democrat and gun owner I’m disappointed that my political party insists on pushing 

ineffective laws which add considerable costs for Oregon citizens and criminals 

simply ignore.  


